
 

Winnebago County 
County Clerk Office 

 

MEMO 
 

 

DATE:  MARCH 7, 2024 

FROM:  BRYAN STAFFORD, JUDIARY & PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE CHAIR 

RE:  JPS APRIL MEETING 

 

************************************************************************ 

 

THERE WILL BE NO JPS MEETING TAKING PLACE ON MONDAY, APRIL 1ST, 2024. 
 

IF YOU SHOULD HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE FEEL TO CONTACT THE COUNTY 
CLERK'S OFFICE AT 920-232-3430. 

 

 

 


